Infant & Nursery Site St Albans Road Dartford Kent DA1 1TE

Telephone: 01322 223751

Email: office@dartfordprimary.org.uk



Junior Site York Road Dartford Kent DA1 1SQ

Telephone: 01322 224453

Website: www.dartfordprimary.org.uk

Principal: Miss R Roberts

21st April 2020

Wellbeing Phone Calls

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope that you are well and taking care as we move into term five. We miss seeing you all each day! As we continue to work with you to provide home learning experiences, we are introducing weekly phone calls home for each child as it's really important that your child knows that our team continues to care for them and is missing them.

Once a week, each child will receive a phone call from either their class teacher or one of the members of the leadership team at Dartford Primary Academy so that they know they're still part of our community and that we are thinking of them. During the phone call your child will be able to tell their teacher how they are getting on with the work being set, what they are enjoying and if there is anything they would like to be covered over the next few weeks. We really look forward to hearing their voices!

In order to organise this, each teacher will make contact with you to book in a timeslot for them to ring. Each member of staff will be ringing from a private/ blocked number. When the phone call comes in, please put your phone on loudspeaker so that you can hear the conversation too. There will be two members of staff from Dartford Primary Academy on every call – in most cases this will be the class teacher and a teaching assistant. We will try twice each week to make contact with you but if we are not successful we will try again the following week as we don't want any child to miss out.

These phone calls are purely an opportunity for your child to talk to a member of our teaching team so that they know they are missed and that we do care. If you have any concerns you would like to discuss separately, please contact us via our academy email address (office@dartfordprimary.org.uk) and your message will be passed to the relevant member of staff. Alternatively, you can contact our Family Liaison Officers Anna Reid (07710859353) or Marion Mealin (07483168314).

We look forward to hearing from the children and celebrating all that they're achieved so far. They are doing themselves proud every day!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Haywood

Designated Safeguarding Lead Vice Principal



Dartford Primary Academy is part of Leigh Academies Trust, a registered company Registered in England and Wales, Registration number: 02336587. An exempt Charity